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NARAMATA IRRIGATION SYSTEM USERS 
Fall 2019 IRRIGATION TURN-OFF 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Public Works Water Operators will commence the Fall Irrigation Connection Turn-Off: 
 

THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 19, 2020 
 
Please take whatever precautions necessary to winterize your private systems. 
 
While this notice targets those with separate irrigation connections, it is also a great time for 
homeowners to check their Pressure Reducing Valves (PRV’s) inside their homes and on their 
irrigation systems in higher pressure areas,  to ensure they are working correctly and replace 
them as needed. PRV’s help to protect plumbing fixtures from damage or breaks that may 
cause wasteful leaks. The life expectancy for PRV’s is about 10 years.  
 
For more information, or to request an alternate irrigation shut off date, please contact the 
Public Works department at 250.490.4135 prior to October 22nd. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
RDOS Public Works Department 
October 7, 2020 
 
For after hours water emergencies please call Regional Dispatch at 250.490.4141 and they will 
contact Public Works Standby Operators. 
 

 
CivicReady® Mass Notification System (powered by Regroup) – sign up for routine and emergency 
notifications: https://emergency.rdos.bc.ca/civic-ready/ 

 
 



D:\Naramata Water Connections\20201007NoticeIrrigationTurnOff.doc 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


